
1

Brenda Taplin

To: Joanna Vincent
Subject: RE: Twickenham Riverside [GATELEY-GHAM.FID85841]

     
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ian B   
Sent: 15 May 2023 12:55 
To: Joanna Vincent <Joanna.Vincent@gateleyhamer.com> 
Cc: Rachel.Newman@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
Subject: Twickenham Riverside 
 
Dear Ms Vincent 
 
I am writing to support Richmond Council in the hope of getting the development at Twickenham Riverside underway. 
I think it's a disgrace how the plans have been frustrated by the Riverside Trust and there is definitely something 
strange about their position.  I've been a Twickenham resident now for 11 years and everyone I know supports the 
Council's attempts to do something and get rid of the eyesore that exists today. The current "gardens" are a joke and 
few use them as they are so bad. 
 
On behalf of the whole of the people of Twickenham (bar some odd niche group) please dismiss the appeal and allow 
the Council to get kn amd begin construction immediately! 
 
Thanks  
 
Ian Barnett  

  
 

 




